Raszka Shelley

From: Jennifer <jencmacdonald@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 7:02 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB 1530 TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF STRONG CLIMATE ACTION

| am writing again to demand strong climate action to help with the climate emergency we are all facing. No exceptions
or credits should be included in this bill to ensure an effective cap. We MUST act now, as the longer we wait the more
drastic action we will have to take in the future.

We can not continue to let a group of fearful people bully us into inaction. Ironically, if anything, the Timber Unity Rally
earlier this week only proved that something needs to be done. According to a twitter post of Renew Oregon, the diesel
particulate in Salem was 600 times the safe limit. They actually proved that their position is deadly. It’s also laughable
that they were handing out seedlings, when their continued opposition to this bill only increases the risk that their
livelihoods will burn up with the forests as our summers continue to get hotter and drier.



Renew Oregon &
Y @RenewOregon

1/3 BREAKING NEWS: Due to the large quantity of black
carbon-emitting vehicles near the state Capitol building,
the nearby air quality is unsafe and far exceeds the DEQ

safety levels #orleg
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Thank you for protecting our home planet and a livable future
Jennifer MacDonald
Beaverton, OR



